
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
All Branch Mail Out #4 - 2018 
 
 
Date:   January 18, 2018   
 
To:    NS/NU Command Branches 

    NS/NU Zone Commanders 
    NS/NU Executive Council 
    NS/NU Past Presidents 
    NS/NU Command Staff 

 
From:   Valerie Mitchell-Veinotte 

Executive Director 
NS/NU Command, RCL 

 
Subject: Veterans from the RCAF Eastern Air 

Command 

 
Message:    Comrades, please find below a message from 

the Commemoration Division of Veterans 
Affairs Canada.  Please contact the Program 
Advisor directly with any information you can 
provide. 
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During our weeks celebration in the first week of May, of the RCN's involvement in the 
Battle of the Atlantic, we make the public aware of the role Canada played in defeating 
the Axis powers and maintaining the constant flow of materials to aid Great Britain in 
its' struggle against occupation and starvation. Sadly, we do not celebrate one branch 
of the service that was very important to the victory and that is the role of Eastern Air 
Command. This year I wish to try to remedy this by having a gathering of sorts to 
commemorate their achievements and perhaps have a veteran or two, be on hand for 
the accolades or at the very least, their family members. The problem I am having is 
trying to locate any EAC veterans, still alive and or in the Halifax area. I was hoping you 
may be able to spread a little light on the situation by having some knowledge of any 
veterans still alive and potentially available for our tribute. 
 
Any help or guidance on this would be greatly appreciated. 
 
Thanks, 
Lisa Sheffar 
Program Advisor, Atlantic, Commemoration Division Veterans Affairs Canada, 
Government of Canada Lisa.Sheffar@vac-acc.gc.ca / Tel: 902-426-2026/ Fax: 902-426-
7450 
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